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Re: Consultant for Phase 1 of North Maple Regional Park

Attention: City Clerk

It has come to our attention that the City is in the process of hiring a consultant to design phase one
of the Narth Maple Regional Park.

Vaughan C.A.R.E.S. is thrilled to hear this good news. We encourage council to expedite this process.
We look forward to working with Council on this very important project.

Sincerely,

Marcetty Dr Krceo

President
BRCLL P

Y Srivh
%@0‘ o

8 Merino Road

Maple, Ontario

L6A 158
m_dirocco@yahoo.com
905-832-1411



